Windermere Oaks Water Supply Corporation

Committed to Providing Clean, Safe Water for All Our Residents

Date: September 25. 2024

To: WOWSC - Membership

From: WOWSC Board

Subject: Board Meeting — Public Speaking

It has come to the attention of the Board that several members have falsely claimed that the
current Board is censoring its members at open Board Meetings. This is simply not true.

The Board is simply following the rules established by the Corporation (WOWSC Website —
Public Comment Policy) back in 2019. These rules follow the Texas Government Code, Pursuant to
Section 551.007 — Right of Public to Address the Board of Directors.

Did the current and previous Boards become lax on sticking to these Guidelines — Yes, we
should not have. The current Board is simply enforcing the Guidelines set forth in the Public
Comment Policy, so NO MEMBER IS BEING SENSORED.

Please take a moment to read the Public Comment Policy, which can be found on WOWSC Web
site.

Thank you!
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